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James Ardiel Community,  
 
While there are still some uncertainties about what school might be like in September, we are 
moving ahead with planning for next year. We once again want to clearly communicate the processes we use 
to create and organize classes. 
 
Classroom teachers, learning support teachers, integration teachers and child care workers, and counsellors 
work together with administrators regarding the initial placement of students in classes. A number of factors 
are carefully considered in this process, including: 

• Learning, social and personal needs, and strengths 

• Exceptional learning challenges 

• Gender balance 

• Previous placements 
 

We will begin this process as this school year ends.  If you have any special placement requests for your child, 
please email Mr. Pearce (pearce_j@surreyschools.ca) prior to May 31st.   
 

A few reminders: 
Please do no request specific teachers as we place students based on the factors outlined above.   

We try to honour parent requests but it is not always possible. 
 

 
Thank you 
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